UCI 02 2017

This letter is to bring attention to the ongoing need to update the washrooms at the Dashwood Hall. This endeavour is to be carried out with the support of both South Huron and Bluewater. The Dashwood Hall Board is requesting that these two municipalities use Dashwood's money acquired as a result of the hydro sale. It is thought that South Huron has 51% and Bluewater 49% and that the amounts are approximately \$80,000 and \$70,000. The Hall Board has raised the \$20,000 requested by South Huron through donations from community groups. These amounts would pay for the construction of the updates. The community of Dashwood and the Board members feel that this project is needed and wish it to move forward quickly.

Submitted on behalf of the Dashwood Hall Board by Don Weigand (Chair)